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Mr. Wilson Roberts
Sales Manager
Smith Indus.,

Mr. Wilson,

This is in reference to the proposal sent on 14 February 2012. We would like to notify you that after reviewing your proposal for the upcoming sales project thoroughly with our whole management team we have made few remarks and comments in the proposal. 
We will send you the proposal with the changes shortly. Our concerned person will provide you the information on our marketing and sales strategies after receiving your confirmation on this updated proposal. Kindly mail us the pending information from your side to complete the process of revising proposal. We are looking forward to initiate further fruitful business relationships with you. 
Please feel free to contact the concerned person on the official mailer or contact details for any additional details or clarifications.

Thank you so much for showing interest in our proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Nancy Harris
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